
Pine Grove Preserve
Town Council Update

August 23, 2021





Sign placed at all entrances in February 2021 due to trees and branches breaking off regularly 



Freshly Fallen Trees in March 2021



Tree to right leaning across trail, root ball diminished in size due to poor tree health, removed in August 2021.



Dead tree near Foreside Road, removed in August 2021


